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August 15, 2011

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852-2738

Attn: Document Control Desk

Subject: Schedule to Submit NAC Responses to MAGNASTOR® Amendment 3 Request

for Additional Information (RAI)

Docket No. 72-1031 TAC No. L24470

References: 1. U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) Certificate of Compliance
(CoC) No. 1031 for the NAC International NAC-MAGNASTOR,
Amendment No. 1, August 30, 2010

2. MAGNASTOR Cask System Final Safety Analysis Report (FSAR),
Revision 1, NAC International, January 2011

3. NRC Letter Dated July 1, 2011, Request for Additional Information for
Review of the Third Amendment of NAC International MAGNASTOR Cask
System Certificate of Compliance No. 1031 (TAC No. L24470)

NAC International (NAC) has received Reference 3 requesting NAC to submit to the
Commission additional information required for the completion of the technical review of
NAC's Amendment 3 request for the NAC MAGNASTOR cask system. Reference 3 states that
the additional information is to be provided by NAC by August 29, 2011.

NAC hereby requests extension of the above August 29, 2011 due date to September 30, 2011.
This delay is necessary due to ongoing licensing and engineering/design activities. All efforts
will be extended to shorten the delay and submit the RAI responses prior to September 30, 2011.

If you have any comments or questions, please contact me on my direct line at 678-328-1274.

Sincerely,

Anthony L. Patko
Director, Licensing
Engineering
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